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MEMORANDUM 

To: 	 All Interested Parties, Organizations, and Agencies 

From: 	 Leslie A. Meyers ~ -.:, - /.:-'I ' . 
'- ~) l ,Ci'

. Area Manager 

Subject: 	 Notice of Extension of the Public Review and Comment Period for the Navajo 
Generating Station-Kayenta Mine Complex (NGS-KMC) Project (Project) Draft 
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) (Action by December 29, 2016) 

This is to inform you that the public review and comment period for the draft EIS has been 
extended through December 29, 2016. All comments on the draft EIS must be received by that 
date to ensure consideration in the final EIS. Send written comments via postal mail, hand 
delivery, or courier to: 

NGS-KMC Project Manager, PXA0-1500 

Bureau of Reclamation 

Phoenix Area Office 

6150 West Thunderbird Road 

Glendale, AZ 85306-4001 


Comments may also be faxed to 623-773-6483 or e-mailed to NGSKMC-EIS@usbr.gov. 

Before providing your address, phone number, e-mail address, or other personal identifying 
information in your comment, you should be aware that your entire comment including your 
personal identifying information may be made publicly available at any time. While you can ask 
us in your comment to withhold your personal identifying information from public review, we 
cannot guarantee that we will be able to do so. 

If you would like to receive a compact disc of the draft EIS, please e-mail your request to 
NGSKMC-EIS@usbr.gov, and provide your name and mailing address. For more information 
regarding the draft EIS, please visit the Project website at http://www.NGSKMC-EIS.net or call 
Ms. Sandra Eto at 623-773-6254. 

Thank you for your interest in this Project. 
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